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I'm submitting testimony in support of HB4130.  Passing this is ever so important.  

The legislation is needed to keep people from the inappropriate position of being in 

two places on an issue which opens up opportunity for wrongful practices.  A doctor 

should provide his services while not compromising values that drive monetary 

compensation.  So I'm offering a strong YES for passage of HB4130. 


